BLUE FOLDER ITEM

Blue folder items are additional back up material to administrative reports and/or public comments received
after the printing and distribution of the agenda packet for receive and file.

CITY COUNCIL MEETING
May 5, 2020

O.1 DISCUSSION AND POSSIBLE ACTION REGARDING THE CITY’S
LOCAL EMERGENCY PERTAINING TO COVID-19

RECEIVE AND FILE A DRAFT COVID-19 PLAN PREPARED BY THE
LOS ANGELES COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF BEACHES AND
HARBORS FOR THE REOPENING OF BEACHES AND OTHER
COUNTY RECREATION AMENITIES

RECEIVE AND FILE A SURVEY CIRCULATED BY THE BEACH CITIES
HEALTH DISTRICT TO LOCAL BUSINESSES ON COVID-19 IMPACTS
AND RECOVERY

CONTACT: JOE HOEFGEN, CITY MANAGER

PUBLIC COMMUNICATION



Khatirah Nazif

From: Eleanor Manzano

Sent: Monday, May 4, 2020 11:00 AM
To: Khatirah Nazif

Subject: FW: Ramp for paddle boards

Blue folder for 0.1

From: Derek Billings

Sent: Saturday, May 2, 2020 11:35 AM

To: Eleanor Manzano <Eleanor.Manzano@redondo.org>
Subject: Ramp for paddle boards

[City Logo] ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments or links.

When will the public ramp be open for paddleboard’s? I'm referring to the one near Rubys. Or is there another way the
public can access the marina waters with a paddleboard?

Thank you.
Derek Billings.

Sent from my iPhone



Khatirah Nazif

From: Eleanor Manzano

Sent: Sunday, May 3, 2020 9:05 PM

To: Khatirah Nazif

Subject: Fw: Riviera Village Association (RVA-BID) / URGENT Email Vote regarding request to

next week's City Council Meeting to close Catalina Ave in Riviera Village to allow for
outdoor dining/beverage service with tables spaced 6' apart for social distancing

Blue Folder item for 0.1

From: TEAM-CO (Jeff Ginsburg) <CO@nsicorp.net>

Sent: Saturday, May 2, 2020 10:39 PM

To: Eleanor Manzano <Eleanor.Manzano@redondo.org>; CityClerk <CityClerk@redondo.org>

Subject: Riviera Village Association (RVA-BID) / URGENT Email Vote regarding request to next week's City Council
Meeting to close Catalina Ave in Riviera Village to allow for outdoor dining/beverage service with tables spaced &' apart
for social distancing

e
Ep:fj ME A ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments or links.

Hi Eleanor!

Can you please add this as a blue folder item for this next week’'s May 5" City Council meeting Agenda ltem O.1 so it can
be discussed during that agenda topic? As you can see below this was an urgent email vote of the Riviera Village
Association Board in hopes we can close Catalina Ave in Riviera Village to allow for outdoor dining/beverage service with
tables spaced 6' apart for social distancing...thx!

Thanks,

Jeff Ginsburg (DRE# 00848551)

Pike Properties (DRE# 01363372)

WK: (310) 792-7704 x7007 / FAX: (310) 792-8058
http://pike.nsicorp.net

Microsoft Outlook Dell Inspiron 17 (Laptop 110)

From: TEAM-CO (Jeff Ginsburg)
Sent: Saturday, May 2, 2020 10:31 PM

Subject: Riviera Village Association (RVA-BID) / URGENT Email Vote regarding request to next week's City Council
Meeting to close Catalina Ave in Riviera Village to allow for outdoor dining/beverage service with tables spaced &' apart
for social distancing



Hi RVA Board!

Thanks for your votes (copy/pasted below); this motion passes so | will email the City Clerk to add this to the City Council
Agenda for this next Tuesday...stay healthy :)
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Thanks,

Jeff Ginsburg (DRE# 00848551)

Pike Properties (DRE# 01363372)

WK: (310) 792-7704 x7007 / FAX: (310) 792-8058
http://pike.nsicorp.net

Microsoft Outlook Dell Inspiron 17 (Laptop 110)

From: TEAM-CO (Jeff Ginsburg) <CO@nsicorp.net>
Sent: Saturday, May 2, 2020 11:46 AM




Subject: Riviera Village Association (RVA-BID) / URGENT Email Vote regarding request to next week's City Council
Meeting to close Catalina Ave in Riviera Village to allow for outdoor dining/beverage service with tables spaced &' apart
for social distancing

Importance: High

Hi RVA Board!

Just FYI...the Redondo Beach Mayor Brand indicated in a Facebook LIVE video that the intentions are to relax some of
the COVID-19 restrictions beginning with opening the beaches and I think it makes sense to request the Mayor/City
Council includes with the beach soft opening our closing Catalina Ave in Riviera Village for outside dining/beverage
service with tables separated by 6 feet in the open air.

I know the Mayor/City Council respect the decisions of the RVA Board which is why | am sending this email URGENT
email agenda item:

URGENT Email Vote regarding request to next week's City Council Meeting to close Catalina Ave in Riviera
Village to allow for outdoor dining/beverage service with tables spaced 6' apart for social distancing

Please REPLY-TO-ALL with your vote...l vote YES

Thanks,

Jeff Ginsburg (DRE# 00848551)

Pike Properties (DRE# 01363372)

WK: (310) 792-7704 x7007 / FAX: (310) 792-8058
http://pike.nsicorp.net

Microsoft Outlook Dell Inspiron 17 (Laptop 110)



Khatirah Nazif

From: Eleanor Manzano

Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 11:16 AM
To: Khatirah Nazif

Subject: Fwd: Iltem o1 RB council 5/5
See email...

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Dean Francois _

Date: May 5, 2020 at 10:52:51 AM PDT

To: Bill Brand <Bill. Brand@redondo.org>, Eleanor Manzano <Eleanor.Manzano@redondo.org>
Subject: Item 01 RB council 5/5

Reply-To: Dean Francois <savethestrand@yahoo.com>
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Ep:fj ME Iﬂﬂ & ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening

attachments or links.

Iltem 01 RB council 5/5
Please distribute to city council members and receive file for the meeting
| am pleased we are finally developing a plan to open our beaches.

following the governors orders our beaches are needed for physical activities and
should be open asap and long before other business activities are started back. This is
not softening. This is opening for safe distancing activities outdoors for our health.

with good enforcement we should be able to keep the 6 foot rule in place



| think that Phase 1 should allow umbrellas and canopies since shade is important for
our health. And stretching in shade is important. Also families need to have children
playing in the shade.

while | understand the need to avoid sitting or lying on the beach, people should be able
to briefly lay down to stretch and use an umbrella. limiting entrances to the beach is
inappropriate since it causes peeps to concentrate and harder to avoid the 6 foot

rule. keep access to entrances as open as possible. We do not need to make it so
controlled.

IMPORTANT NOTE ABOUT FACE MASKS

they should not be required!!! N95 masks are 95%effective. surgical masks are
50% and homemade cloth is 5% effective at best. It is inconsistent to say that masks
are required if not distancing. We should just be distancing and that is required.

| also read in the adm report that you will open parking lots for restaurants and we need
some sort of public hearing for this approval. A blanket approval could get out of hand.

thanx

%book. com/SaveHermosaPlaza/




